BoMill

BoMill AB is streamlining its market communication with English
as primary language

BoMill AB (“BoMill” or “the Company”) announces that the Company has chosen to streamline its market communication and will only
provide press releases and interim reports in English. BoMill’s annual reports will be published in both Swedish and English.

BoMiill is a company operating on a global market. The decision to streamline the Company’s communication, making English the primary language, is in
line with the Company’s ambition to increase its focus on sales growth in North America, Europe and China during 2020 and 2021. The decision was taken
in consideration of the fact that BoMill's customers, network of distributors and partners are located in Europe, North America, and Asia. The Company’s
website is already in English only and will continue to be an important platform for communication with both investors and customers on all key markets.

For additional information, please contact:
Andreas Jeppsson, CEO

Phone: +46 (0) 727 001 182

E-Mail: andreas.jeppsson@bomill.com
Certified Adviser:

Swensk Kapitalmarknadsgranskning AB
Phone: +46 70 755 95 51

E-Mail: ca@skmg.se

BoMill has developed and marketed a patented technology for sorting grain on a large scale, based on the inner qualities of each kemel. The method is the
only one of its kind on the market today and is deemed by the board to have potential to become a so-called Golden Standard. The Company operates in
several markets and has sold sorting equipment to a number of reputable companies in the grain industry. For more information about BoMill, please visit
wwwbomill.com.



